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Dear Councilor Nah Sangiolo:

:I support the proposed Washington Place project. :I have seen the
renderings and site plan and believe that it will be a great
replacement for the Orr Block building and will significantly improve
the neighborhood.

Washington Place will revitalize the surrounding area bringing it
back to life. New business, people, and attractions will provide new
opportunity and experiences to Newtonville. One hundred and seventy­
one brand new apartment units, many affordable, will help supply
surrounding businesses with steady walk-in traffic.

Thanks,

A beautiful 10,000 sq foot courtyard is being provided by this
development as well as. are s'ignificant improvements to tihe surrounding
traffic infrastructure. Newtonville wants Washington Place:;> and
Newtonville needs Washington Place. '§:.
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